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Dear Chairman Cole and Ranking Member DeLauro, 

I am requesting funding for the Town of Rockland Water District Infrastructure Upgrades in fiscal 

year 2025. The entity to receive funding for this project is the Town of Rockland, located at 95 

Main St, Livingston Manor, NY 12758. The funding would be used for land acquisition of a new 

site and the purchase of a new water tower. The project is an appropriate use of taxpayer funds 

because the current tank is extremely old and deteriorating. The system has large water loss (over 

70 percent) and is most likely due to the location. The upgrade would also provide customers at 

higher elevations better water pressure, and they would no longer require pressure tanks. Leak 

detection and mapping within the distribution system is also a priority to quickly identify system 

maintenance and productivity. Upgrades to the metering system will also assist with water loss. 

 

The project has a federal nexus because the funding provided is for purposes authorized by Section 

1452 of the Safe Drinking Water Act, 42 U.S.C. 300j-12.   

 

I certify that I have no financial interest in this project, and neither does anyone in my immediate 

family.  

 

Sincerely, 

 
Marc Molinaro  

Member of Congress 


